Iranian delegates visit Secretariat
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Iranian delegates with Secretary-General Takenaka

Six members of the Industry and Mines Commission for the Parliament
of IR Iran visited the APO Secretariat on 17 April to learn about the APO
and its productivity programs and activities for its member countries
including IR Iran. This special visit was conducted at the request of
the Embassy of IR Iran in Tokyo. The delegates paid a courtesy call on
Secretary-General Shigeo Takenaka before receiving departmental brief-
ings on the major APO projects relating to IR Iran and a presentation on
the APO Productivity Databook 2009. Delegates expressed great interest
in the area of productivity measurement and total factor productivity.
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